A WARM WELCOME TO WEP

Welcome to the GMW Water
Efficiency Project, or as we
call it, WEP,

After the success of the
recently completed $2B
Connection Project, the WEP
team and | are very excited
to be delivering further
modernisations and water
savings for the Goulburn
Murray Irrigation District
under the $177 Million WEP.

The GMW WEP activities will use off-farm
treatments to achieve 15.9GL annual water savings
by the end of the project in 2023, while pursuing
infrastructure solutions that improve level of service
and reduce future asset maintenance costs.

We have been hard at work planning Winter Works
2021 packages to kick off the project without delay.
This years regular irrigation shutdown will be

PROPOSED WEP WORKS BY IRRIGATION AREA

Proposed figures only. Subject to scope development,

especially important for Domestic and Stock
customers in Shepparton East as we make use of
the annual irrigation shutdown from 15 May. The
modernisation work will include regulator
automation and meter upgrades to be able to
implement Total Channel Control across more

of the Goulburn Murray Irrigation District.

A reminder to please consider your water needs
ahead of the annual winter irrigation shutdown this
year that begins on 15 May. Landowners need to
make sure they have enough on farm storage to
provide their own supply until mid August as the
Irrigation channels are lowered for both the regular
GMW maintenance activities, and also the newly
funded WEP work.

| look forward to providing you regular updates
as we deliver this exciting new project for GMW
customers and community.

Frank Fisseler
Project Director

Targeted
Water

156.9GL

Outlets to
be treated

1000+

Customers to
benefit

1000+

Channels to
be treated

250+




TAKE IT SLOW ON THE ROAD - WE WILL BE! PROJECT TIMELINE

The GMW maintenance teams and WEP contractors are excited to be making A
arrangements for the repairs and upgrades on the channel system in Shepparton
East this winter.

Some of the machinery, materials and equipment the crews will require can be
quite large or unusually shaped, meaning oversized and slow moving vehicles on
the roads as they make their way to the different work sites in Shepparton East.

Please take extra care on local roads this winter as these large and unusual WINTER WORKS 2021
vehicles are a bit slow but can be deceivingly long for those considering CONSTRUCTION
overtaking.

We appreciate your patience while we maintain and modernise the irrigation
network in your community.

IN-SEASON
CONSTRUCTION 21/22

WEP WINTER WORKS 2021 PROJECT AREA

WINTER WORKS 2022
CONSTRUCTION

IN-SEASON
CONSTRUCTION 22/23

ENGAGEMENT WITH LANDOWNERS

FINAL CONSTRUCTION
WORKS

PROJECT COMPLETION

CONTACT US

Shepparton East Landowners: WEP General Enquiries:
Visit us online at : Peter Brady WEP Team
www.gmwater.com.au/WEP 0439 456 528 1300 163 006

Peter.brady@gmwater.com.au WEP@gmwater.com.au




